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Important Dates

THURSDAY 7 JUNE
Barry Peters Incursion &
Salmon Gums PS
students visiting

THURSDAY 14 JUNE
Assembly

THURSDAY 14 JUNE
Book Fair & Book
Character Dress up

WEDNESDAY 20 JUNE
School Council Meeting
@ 8am in the Library

THURSDAY 21 JUNE
Clontarf Football
Academy & Salmon
Gums Yr 5/6 students
visiting.
THURSDAY 21 JUNE
Reports Home

WEEK 9
Canberra Camp—Year
5/6 students
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From the Principal:
Dear Parents and Families,

As term two races by, we have already achieved so much this term, and as | look
ahead at the next four weeks — we have so much more to achieve!

Junior Room Assembly

Our Junior students certainly entertained us with their own version of the story
‘The Day the Crayons Quit.” | loved the way they combined their writing with ICT,
art and acting into their item. Their speaking was outstanding and Lucas set the
tone for the assembly with a flawless Acknowledgement of Country.
Congratulations to our award winners: Kiana, Caitlyn, Maggie and Ryder. Aussie
of the Month: Caitlyn.

Our next assembly will be hosted by the Senior Room on Thursday 14 June (next
week). This assembly is also our Book Character Dress Up day as part of the
Book Fair. The Book Fair will open up early that week for students and parents
to look over, while purchases can be made on Thursday.

The P & C are inviting the wider community to the assembly and Book Fair. A
community morning tea will follow the assembly. Please bring a plate (labelled
with ingredients) to share.

Barry Peters — Incursion, this Thursday 7 June
All students from Kindy to Year 6 have the opportunity to participate in an

incursion, this Thursday 7 June. The day will consist of some combined learning
with the students of Salmon Gums Primary School, a musical workshop with
Barry Peters prior to lunch, then a concert/show in the afternoon. The show —
‘Lots of Little Sea Creatures’ is performed by Barry Peters and will take students
on a hilarious trip from the rock-pools to the ocean deep. The show features
magnificent giant puppets and will totally capture students’ imagination.

The cost for the show is S5 per student, which is subsided by the school.
We request that this payment is made to class teachers before Thursday 7
June.

Canberra Camp - Week 9 (last week of term)
Student information updates were sent home with all Year 5 and 6 students last
week. These included:
Information and reminders
Equipment List
Process for returning a student from camp
If you have yet made full payment for camp, please do so as soon as possible.
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Student Reports

Student reports will be issued for all Kindy — Year 6 students on Thursday 21 June. Should you have any
guestions or queries about your child’s progress and or report, please do not hesitate to make an
appointment with class teachers.

Clontarf Football
Students from the Nulsen PS Clontarf Football Academy will be visiting on Thursday 21 June, along with
the Salmon Gums Yr 5 and 6 students, to have some lunch and a social game of football.

Our two parent bodies have been extremely busy during their last two meetings.

School Council — Future Directions
The Scaddan PS School Council is highly motivated as we move into a new era as a council. We have
developed a number of portfolios or sub-committees that will direct members to initiate and develop
ideas for the school. The portfolios are:

0 Learning Environment

0 Successful Students

0 Effective Teaching and Learning

0 ICT

0 Community Partnerships
Our vision as a school council is to make Scaddan PS the school of choice for our wider community. We
want to provide a learning environment and learning opportunities for students, that are equal to if not
better than the ‘big’ schools in town!

P & C Committee — Furniture and Uniforms

As always our P&C have been very busy. Following on from supporting students with the purchase of
seven new laptop computers, the P&C have supported the purchase of new furniture for the Senior
Room. The new furniture will include new student desks, an intensive teaching table, an ottoman, seating
and some storage units. With the expectation that the furniture will arrive mid term three; we are
extremely grateful to the P & C for providing this for our students.

The P & C have also endorsed a new Dress Code. Following months of research into available and suitable
uniforms for our students, the new dress code was endorsed at last Thursday’s meeting. You can see the
dress code later in the newsletter.

Scaddan PS Principal’s Position
| believe the selection for the permanent principal of Scaddan PS is still in ‘process.’ | am expecting to
hear the outcome within two weeks and then | will inform our community.

Kind regards

Ross Tamlin
Principal
5 June 2018
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Scaddan Primary School—Uniform Information

The P&C endorses the following school dress:

School Uniform Boys & Girls

Summer:

White or Royal Blue Embroidered Polo Shirts

Royal Blue Sports Shorts and Skorts/Skirt

Winter:

White or Royal Blue Embroidered Polo Shirts

Royal Blue Pants

Royal Blue Embroidered Rugby Jumpers

Footwear

Socks and Joggers — thongs and sandals are not permitted for safety reasons.
Formal

White Embroidered Polo Shirts (‘(SCADDAN’ also embroidered on the back of the shirt). To be
worn on excursions, at special occasions, formal occasions and when the school requests it.

Year 6 Leavers Shirts and Jackets

In Term 1, Year 6’s will have the opportunity to purchase a special embroidered polo shirt and
Jacket in the school colours.

Hats

Scaddan Primary School has a ‘No Hat Play in the Shade’ rule. All children are expected to
wear a royal blue adjustable bucket hat whilst in the playground in the interest of good health.

All clothing should be clearly labelled with your child’s name.

Purchasing your uniform:
Rugby Jumper: Through the school

Shirts- blue and white: Haslams in Esperance, there will be a delay as they only embroider
once the order is placed.

Pants: These can be purchased anywhere; the only requirement is that they are royal blue.
Hat: Haslams, these do not have to be embroidered

Leavers clothing: This will be organised with the Parents and Principal of the current Year 6
students.

For further information regarding our school dress please contact the School or the Uniform
Co-Ordinator.




VALUES STAR BIRTHDAY WISHES

Lucas June
e
o

“For consistently demonstrating school values and
excellence in public speaking at the assembly.”

WHO HAS RECEIVED A VALUES TOKEN THIS FORTNIGHT?
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Voluntary Contributions and Charges

We are now collecting Voluntary Contributions and Charges. Endorsed by the School Council and
provided to all parents at the end of last year, these payments greatly assist in the provision and
planning of a range of activities for your children. Please make cheques payable to Scaddan
Primary School or directly deposit into the school account (details provided on the 2018

Voluntary Contributions and Charges sheet). If you need any more information do not hesitate to

contact Mrs Berry in the office.
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Art Lab - our creative workshops for curious minds - starts next week, and spaces are
limited! Head to the Cannery Arts Centre website
(www.canneryartscentre.com.au) to book your spot.

These short workshops are a great way to meet new people, socialise, learn new skills, or build on the skills you have!

ART
LAB

Pottery Combo:
Wheel & Sculpture
WEDNESDAYS, 6-9PM

TUESDAYS, 6-9PM e 3 1 4 WEEKS, STARTING JUNE 6
4 WEEKS, STARTING JUNE 5 '

BOOK ONLINE
BOOK ONLINE

ART
LAB

Portraits I Ev ; DIS(UVER
N / PRINTMAKING

MONDAYS 6-9PM
3 WEEKS, STARTS JUNE 11

BOOK ONLINE

SCenliee. com.au W) canneigascentie.com.au

ART
LAB

LEATHERWORKING

ART
LAB

STILL LTFE DRAWING

with tutor Fagson ?ﬂ)m&ﬁi/@eﬂ

SUNDAY JUNE 24
THURSDAYS, 6-8PM 1-4PM
2 WEEKS, STARTING JUNE 14
BOOK ONLINE

BOOK ONLINE

LI CANIE ?9’4'; wscendie.com.adt o

i .(a&r.wﬁ?é;@?ﬁfﬁarﬁb&c(m;.au

Kind regards,

Kimberly Jenkins.
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The Cannery Arts Centre Inc.

Norseman Road, Esperance WA 6450
p: (08) 9071 3599 m: 0400 399 505

W: www.canneryartscentre.com.au

e: admin@canneryartscentre.com.au
Office Hours: Wed - Fri 10am - 4pm




In celebration of its 10" Anniversary

Esperance Anglican Community School An
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Book Now!

Esperance Civic Centre
6.30pm Online at

Trybooking.com

Saturday June 16 ana Friday June 22

F-u

Or phone 0428 786 033

The Next Big Thing is generously supported by Esperance Theatre Guild (Inc)

Location: Esperance Bay Yacht Club
Time: 8.30am - 4pm
Cost: FREE

This is a must-attend workshop for those looking to build skills and knowledge in best practice
governance to improve the operations of their local grower group and hold pesitions on the
committees of their local industry and community groups.

Completion of this course will provide credits towards AICD Accreditation.

Roles and Responsibilities of the Not-For-Profit

=« Introduction to governance for committee members of not-for-profit organisations
» Duties and responsibilities of committees and boards

» The role of the not-for-profit board

» Accountability and performance measurement

Strategy and Risk for the Not-For-Profit Director
+ Introduction to setting and achieving strategic goals
= Strategic planning for your not-for-profit group
= Risk management for not-for-profit organisations
= Working with stakeholders

REGISTER here:
www.registernow.com.au/secure/Register.aspx?E=29915

For more information contact Megan Cechner, T: 08 6180 5759, E: mcechner@gga.org.au

Please note there are 25 registrations available, and will be filled on a first come first served basis.
Maximum of four attendees per group.

WAAPA Winter School 2018

WAAPA at ECU is offering an exciting performing arts
program for children and young people these July
school holidays. For the first time, we are including
courses for students from Years 1 to 12. The Winter
School includes classes in drama, acting, screen acting,
dance, musical theatre and RAP. For information about
the many courses on offer please visit Winter School or

contact Gabrielle Metcalf at g.metcalf@ecu.edu.au or

9370 6775.
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SCHOOL-AGED HEALTH SERVICES
PARENT SURVEY

Help the Department of Health to improve
school-aged health services

Do you have a child aged between three and
187

Child and Adolescent Community Health and
WA Country Health Service are reviewing the
community health services provided to
school-aged children and across Western
Australia. You are invited to complete a short
survey to help them understand what is
important to you, what is working well and what
could be made better.

For more information and to complete the
survey, visit http://healthywa.wa.gov.au/School-
health-services. The survey closes on Friday 8
June.
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UPCOMING & ONGOING COMMUNITY PROJECTS

Community Enrichment Through the Aris

e Esperance Arts & Culture Trail Project (Partners: Arts groups, Artists, Arts-based businesses and Arts venues
in Esperance, )

e  Amplifying Young Voices Workshop (Partners: Propel Youth Arts WA, The Creative Grid, Escare Incorporated )
e Act-Belong-Commit Writing to Performance Project (Partners : Esperance Anglican Community School,
Esperance Senior High School, Recherche Writers)

e Act-Belong-Commit No Lights No Lycra Youth Engagement Project (Partners: No Lights No Lycra Esperance,
Esperance Anglican Community School Residential College , Esperance Senior High School Residential College)

e Act-Belong-Commit Indigenous Mosaic Project (Partners: Nulsen Primary School)

Didgeridoo Project (Partners: Clontarf, Escare, Esperance Tjaltjraak Native Title Aboriginal Corporation)
REGULAR EVENTS AT ESPERANCE COMMUNITY ARTS SPACE

e Esperance Samba Drumming Group - meets Tuesday evenings @ at 5.45pm

e Esperance Djembe Drumming Group - meets 1st & 3rd Saturdays 10.30 - 11.30am
Crafty Critters Knitting, Crochet & Craft Group - meets Thursday mornings 10am - 11.30am




